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SUMMARY

Digest: Tells the SOS to study changes to the U.S. Postal Service. Tells the SOS to discuss how
any changes would impact Oregon voting laws. Requires the SOS to report to the legislature.
(Flesch Readability Score: 69.1).

Requires the Secretary of State to study changes to the United States Postal Service. Requires the
secretary to analyze how any changes may impact Oregon's vote-by-mail system. Requires the
secretary to submit a report to the Legislative Assembly.

Sunsets on January 2, 2027.
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